BLP Agenda for November 5, 2013 
Time:  3-4:30 p.m.
Location:  U-HALL 449
Present:  Staci Beavers, Mike Betancourt, Janet Powell, Pat Stall, Kathleen Watson Hua Yi
Absent:  Mike Betancourt, Linda Holt, Mike Schroder
We approved the minutes of 10/122  

Chair's Report:  The LAMP resolution is on tomorrow's Senate agenda, as is the restructuring document.   Staci attended this mornings AALC meeting to discuss the upcoming 3-year rolling plans.  Plans are due from the AA units on January 17, and BLP will meet with AALC twice before the University Budget Committee (UBC) meeting:  we'll meet in February to prioritize the budget requests, and we'll meet again later in the semester to provide feedback on the UBC presentation.  The Provost is strategizing about how to make the most effective budget request to maximize AA's chance of getting adequate funding for faculty hires.    
Discussion Item:  Wayne reported on Cal State Online's recent announcement that they will no longer use Pearson as their sole platform; instructors can now work with their own IITS staff.  But does this mean that campus IT departments are subsidizing the Cal State Online system at our own expense?  KINE's P-form report has been delayed, and KINE now (once again) wishes to seek pilot status so that they can launch in Fall 2014.  The report should be ready for BLP's approval next week.  
